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Ms J Ives 
Coroner’s Officer 
HM Coroner County Durham and Darlington 
Fourth Floor 
Civic Centre 
North Terrace  
Crook 
Co Durham 
DL15 9ES 
 

         21 December 2022 
 
Dear Mr Chipperfield 
 
Thank you for providing the Regulation 28 report following the inquest into the death of 
Leanne Dunn. 
 
As you note in the report, Durham County Council provided a written submission to the 
inquest, dated 30 November 2022, which addresses the points raised. Having reviewed 
the Regulation 28 report and the letter of 30 November, I do not feel that there is anything 
further to add at this stage, other than to reaffirm the commitment of Durham County 
Council to suicide prevention. 
 
Should you require any further specific information in response to the Regulation 28 report, 
please let me know. 
 
 
Kind regards  

 
 
 
 

 
Chief Executive Officer 

 




